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Dear Sir/Madam,
    Please register my objection to Rob Pyne’s  second bill in Parliament. What a shamble
 our country has become to even consider killing babies when they are about to be born,
 usually very normal little citizens. They haven’t done any wrong, so should be given a good
 chance to prove their worth. They can’t talk for themselves, so please stand up for them.
 My answer to an unwanted pregnancy is adoption. My husband and I adopted a beautiful
 baby girl forth-nine years ago, & she is the best daughter any parents could have. I thank
 God  her mother chose to let her live & give up instead of aborting her. Thank you, God
 bless you, June Sultana    
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